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6th	May	2022	

Queen’s	Jubilee	Thursday	26th	May	2022	
	

Dear	Parents	/	Carers,	
	
On	Thursday	26th	May	2022	Chesterfield	will	be	celebrating	the	Queen’s	Jubilee.		
	
How	will	we	celebrate?		

- Whole	school	picnic	at	lunchtime.	On	this	day,	there	will	be	no	hot	dinner	served.	Children	will	be	provided	with	a	
Queen’s	Jubilee	picnic	box	that	will	contain	a	cheese	and	tomato	tart,	sandwich	selection,	mini	sausage	roll,	cucumber	
sticks	and	a	Union	Jack	cupcake.		

- Children	will	be	making	and	decorating	their	own	biscuits	and	cupcakes.		
- In	EYFS	and	KS1,	children	will	make	and	decorate	their	own	royal	crowns	for	the	picnic.		
- In	KS2	children	will	be	making	Union	Jack	flags.		
- The	children	will	learn	a	special	song	to	mark	the	Jubilee	celebration.	We	will	all	sing	together	after	the	picnic.	The	

performance	will	be	recorded	and	will	be	shared	with	parents	on	Seesaw.		
	
How	can	you	help?		

- Children	will	be	having	their	picnic	on	the	school	playground	so	you	can	provide	your	child	with	a	picnic	blanket	if	you	
would	like	to.	

- Children	can	wear	their	own	clothes	on	this	day.	Try	to	wear	red,	blue	or	white	coloured	clothes.		
- Any	biscuit	or	cake	donations	for	the	picnic	are	welcome.		

	
	
Reception,	Year	1	and	Year	2	-	If	your	child	is	not	down	for	a	school	dinner	and	you	would	like	a	free	Queen’s	Jubilee	picnic	box	
on	the	day,	please	email	the	office	office@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	or	reply	using	the	slip	below.	
	
Years	3	-	Years	6	-	If	your	child	is	not	down	for	a	school	dinner	and	you	would	like	a	Queen’s	Jubilee	picnic	box	on	the	day,	
please	email	the	office	office@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	or	reply	using	the	slip	below.	You	will	need	to	pay	for	this	ad-hoc	
meal	via	Parent	Pay.	The	cost	is	£2.57	and	the	payment	item	is	Dinners.	
	
Please	complete	the	below	slip	for	your	child	to	return	to	their	class	teacher	by	no	later	than	Tuesday	10th	May	2022.		
	
Kind	Regards,	
Zoe	Hussain	
Executive	Headteacher	
	

I	would	like	my	child	to	have	a	one	off	school	meal	on	Thursday	26th	May	2022	for	the	Queen’s	Jubilee	Celebration.		
(Please	return	this	form	to	class	teacher	or	email	to	the	office	office@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org)	

PLEASE	ONLY	COMPLETE	IF	YOUR	CHILD	WOULD	LIKE	A	SCHOOL	MEAL	
	
Name:	__________________________________	
	
Year	Group:	______________________________	Class:	___________________________________	

	
My	child	is	normally	Packed	Lunch	and	would	like	a	Jubilee	picnic	meal.	
	
Meat	sandwich	option	
	
Vegetarian	sandwich	option	
	

	
Parents	Sign:	_____________________________	
	


